
RANDALL ORCHARD parcels, located in Standish and Gorham, Cumberland County 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A Section 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future Board 
announces that it will be voting on a proposal to allocate funds to support the Presumpscot 
Regional Land Trust acquisition of an agricultural conservation easement over 296.2± 
contiguous acres of agricultural and forested land. Access to the subject property is provided 
directly from Randall Road off of State Route 25. The subject property is comprised of  281.4 
acres located in Standish, Cumberland County, State of Maine and is further described as the 
property of Richard C. Randall and identified on Town of Standish Tax Map 6, Lot 80 and 
Tax Map 10, Lots 89, 89A, 91, part of 92, and Lot 96A and, a 14.8± acre portion of the 
subject property is located in Gorham, Cumberland County, State of Maine and is further 
described as the property of Richard C. Randall and identified on Town of Gorham Tax Map 
76, Lot 1 and Lot 14-2. The Presumpscot Regional Land Trust anticipates that this property 
will be used for agricultural land. 
 
Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the Land for Maine’s Future Board 
meeting on March 25, 2013.  The meeting is scheduled to begin at 1p.m. at the ME 
Department of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry’s Bolton Hill facility, 2870 North 
Belfast Ave, Augusta, Maine.  

 
Written comments on the proposed acquisition will be accepted until 5PM on March 22, 2013 
and should be submitted to R. Collin Therrien, Land for Maine’s Future Program, #22 State 
House Station, Augusta, ME 04333 or offered at the designated time during the Board 
meeting. For more information or details on the acquisition contact at the above address or 
call 207-287-3200. 
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